

Parent Comments (questions/concerns):

Satellite Learning Sheet Thursday, November 16th

1	. Practice the Weekly Bible Verse: We are so close to learning the entire verse (1 Corinthians 13:1-13 NKJV)				
	The first elementary class to learn and recite the verse gets a prize. Keep practicing!				
2	2. <u>Bible Devotion:</u> Parents, please do a Bible devotion with your child.				
R	READING				
1	. The Wise Old Woman:				
	- Read the story out loud to an adult				
	- Complete the questions on the attached page.				
	Make sure to use complete sentences that start with a subject like "She"				
2	. Book Report:				
	- Continue working on your book report.				
L	ANGUAGE ARTS				
P	arts of Speech Graphing:				
	- Write the words in the correct categories				
S	SPELLING				
1	Spelling: No Spelling this week due to Thanksgiving Break				
N	MATH				
1	. Multiply with 6 or 7: Math Packet Pages 183-184				
	- Use the multiplication strategies we've learned in class to complete the pages.				
2	. Multiplication Songs:				
-	- Practice the 8s and 9s skip counting songs we're learning in class				
	(you can find a copy of each song in the math section of your FROG Binder)				
S	Science				
Traits and the Environment – Science Packet page 79					
. –	Read through the information and complete the questions.				
's l	Name:				

Don't forget to

	Carrier J		Т	
Assal	quietly	haircut	bake	pear
) Y)	shy imaqine	MUSA	y sometimes	always
- FXP-	brain	mush	Flook	Rinse
THE PARTY OF THE P	\bigcirc 9	uickly	holiday	clean
XXXX	add chas	2.5%	helpful	carefully yawn
Surs?	Pail	easiLy	jellyfish	cracker
	loudly	long	gRab	sparkling
	Graph each			
Par			cn Gr d each word.	raphing
Name:			Pate:	

Read and Understand with Leveled Texts, Grade 3 • EMC 3443 • © Evan-Moor Carp.

The Wise Old Woman



A wise old woman lived at the edge of the woods. Her son lived down the path and across the woods. One day, the old woman filled a basket with cookies for her son and started down the path into the woods. On the way, she met a bushy-tailed gray wolf. "I'm hungry," barked the wolf. "I'm going to eat you, old woman."

"Don't eat me now," said the old woman. "I'm just skin and bones. When I come back from my son's house, I will be fatter."

"Very well," said the wolf. "I will wait for you."

The old woman went on down the path. She saw a long green snake hanging from a tree. "I'm hungry," hissed the snake. "I'm going to eat you, old woman."

"Don't eat me now," said the old woman. "I'm just skin and bones. When I come back from my son's house, I will be fatter."

"Very well," said the snake. "I will wait for you."

The old woman went on down the path. She saw a big black bear crossing the path. "I'm hungry," growled the bear. "I'm going to eat you, old woman."

"Don't eat me now," said the old woman. "I'm just skin and bones. When I come back from my son's house, I will be fatter."

"Very well," said the bear. "I will wait for you."

The wise old woman got to her son's house at lunchtime. They ate and ate. Then the old woman took a nap. After her nap, she said to her son, "Let's eat the cookies in the basket. Then I must go home."

When the cookies were gone, the old woman asked, "Son, may I have that giant pumpkin in your garden?"

The old woman cut open the giant pumpkin and took out all the seeds. She got into the pumpkin and rolled down the path into the woods. The bear saw the pumpkin roll by, but he was waiting for the old woman. The snake saw the pumpkin roll by, but he was waiting for the old woman, too.

After the pumpkin rolled past the wolf, it hit a big tree and broke open with a loud "crack!" The snake, the bear, and the wolf ran over to see what was going on.

"It's the old woman," barked the wolf. "I'm going to eat her!"
"No!" hissed the snake. "I'm going to eat her."

"No, no!" growled the bear. "I'm going to eat her."

The wise old woman looked at the animals and said, "The strongest of you can eat me."

While the animals were fighting over which was the strongest, the old woman ran away home.



Questions About The Wise Old Woman...

1. Where did the wise old woman live?

2. How did she get to her son's house?

3. Who did she meet on the way, and what did they want to do to her?

4. What did she do at her son's house?

5. Why did she want the giant pumpkin?

6. What are two wise things the old woman did? List them.

Think About It

How can you tell that this story is make-believe?